
BREDBURY ST MARK'S

So now we approach the
final half term!  I can't
quite believe another year
is nearly over!
Over the next few pages
you'll find lots of
information about
upcoming events and
reminders.

End of Year Reports
Reports will be sent home
on Friday 21st July.  On
Monday 24th July there will
be a meet the staff drop in
after school from 3.15-4pm. 
 This is an opportunity to
chat to the current or new
class teacher.

Jewellery
Just a reminder that children
can only wear stud earrings
and a watch.  No other
jewellery is allowed.
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Current Attendance
Nursery: 89.8%
Reception: 92.6%
Year 1: 92.9%
Year 2: 93.3%
Year 3: 92%
Year 4/5: 91.9%
Year 6: 94.4%
Whole school: 92.9%

SUMMER 2



New Nursery Teddy Bear's Picnic
Thursday 6th July 2023 at 2.15pm

2023/2024 classes

EYFS: Miss Whitehead
Year 1: Mrs Dugdale / Mrs Hall
Year 2: Mrs Spreckley
Year 3: Mrs Wagstaff
Year 4: Miss Grayson
Year 5/6: Mrs Nichol / Miss Moore

Transition Arrangements

Over the next couple of
weeks we will be providing
opportunities for the
children to spend time in
their new classes so they
can get to know the new
environment and class
adults.

Tuesday 4th July: Story
swap
Thursday 6th July: Swap
over morning
Friday 14th July: Story
swap

Staff updates
Miss Parry started her
maternity leave on
Friday.  We will update
you as soon as we hear
anything.
This week we welcome
back Mrs Nichol and
Miss Moore from their
maternity leave.  Mrs
Nichol will be working
the beginning of the
week and Miss Moore
the end of the week.
We also welcome Mrs
Crook to our Early
Years Team.



Water bottles / PRIME bottles

We have noticed that children are now bringing
in PRIME bottles for their water.  PRIME is an
energy drink and therefore not appropriate for a
Primary school.  If children bring them in we will
store them safely till the end of the day and
replace with a temporary cup so your child can
access water throughout the day.

Sport's Week

We are excited to
announce the return of our
popular Sport's Week.  It
will be the week beginning
17th July.  During this week  
children can wear sport's
clothes every day.
Manchester United will be
offering a Primary Reds
day on the Tuesday, and
Sport's Day will take place
on Thursday 20th July at
Woodley Sport's Centre. 
 This will be a morning
session session for ALL
classes.

Summer Fair
The fair will be on Friday 14th July
3.30-5pm.

Year 6 Events

06/07/23: High School
Visit

13/07/23: Bugsy Malone
performance 2pm &
6pm

20/07/23: Leaver's
Disco 6-7.30pm

25/07/23: Leaver's
Assembly 2.30pm



Year 6 Residential
I just wanted to say how incredibly proud I was of our
Year 6 children during last weeks residential.  Their
behaviour was impeccable and they were genuinely
joyful to be around.
Miss Grayson is collating all the photographs and will
offer a viewing over the next week or so.

As always, please do not hesitate to
get in touch if we can support you
in any way.

Kindest regards
E. Harding
Mrs Emma Harding
Headteacher


